
In Science we will be learning about 
animals including humans. We will 
be identifying the different habitats 
that animals live in.  Throughout 
the half term, we will be identifying 
and naming a variety of plants and 
animals. We will also be looking at 
making simple food chains to 
understand how animals obtain 
their food. 
 

In History we will be learning about 
Nelson Mandela and Rosa Parks. 
We will be looking at the incredible 
work that they did and how they 
shaped the world that we live in 
today.  
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In English we will be looking at 
fairy tales and writing our own 
but with a twist! We will be using 
descriptive language in our 
writing to make our tales 
interesting.   
We will also be writing poems, in 
which we will focus on rhyme. We 
will be reading the novel ‘James 
and the Giant Peach’ By Roald 
Dahl.  

In Maths we will be learning 
about shape. We will be 
identifying and describing 
properties of 2D and 3D shapes.  
We will also be learning about 
fractions, using our multiplication 
and division skills to help us. We 
will continue to learn our 2, 5 and 
10 times tables.  
  

In PE we will be doing athletics. 
We will be learning how to 
perform a variety of jumps, 
throws and working on our 
running skills.  
During our PE lessons, we will 
also discuss the changes that 
happen to our body as we 
exercise. 

In Music our unit will be 
reflecting on what we have learnt 
throughout the year. We will start 
by listening to and appraising 
songs, moving onto make and 
performing our own 
compositions.  
.  
 

In Computing we will be looking at 
using technology purposefully to 
create our own piece of art using a 
computing program. We will look at 
a variety of artists and styles of art 
to gain inspirations to design and 
execute our own piece of digital art.  

In RE we will be learning about 
Islam.    
We will be thinking about the 
question ‘Why do Muslims believe it 
important to obey God?’ As well as 
looking at the Islamic beliefs around 
this question, we will think about 
our own thoughts and beliefs of 
who we obey and why. 

In PSHE we will be learning about 
how we change and how we grow 
from babies to adults. We will also 
be learning about ways in which 
we can keep ourselves safe. 
Throughout the half term, we will 
also be learning about healthy 
relationships and how to maintain 
a relationship with family and 
peers.  

 


